
 

 

 

 

 

 

Edition 75                                                                           Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Headteacher 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this newsletter finds you well. It's our pleasure to welcome everyone back to Palmer Academy for 

another exciting school year. We've had a fantastic start, and we're delighted to share some updates with you. 

Children Settled In and Engaging Well 

We are pleased to report that all our pupils have settled into their new year groups and are already showing 

great enthusiasm for their learning. The dedication and commitment of our teaching staff have played a 

significant role in making this transition as smooth as possible. 

Welcoming Our New Reception Children 

We had the joy of welcoming our newest members to Palmer Academy this past Thursday - our new reception 

children. They've come to school with bright eyes full of curiosity, and their excitement is contagious! It's been 

wonderful to witness their eagerness to explore, learn, and make new friends. 

Improved Newsletter Format 

To better serve you and help you access key information, we are making some changes to the way we use our 

newsletters: 

·       Weekly Updates: Each week, we will simply send important key dates for the term, reminders, and 

attendance news. This will ensure that you have access to crucial information in a timely manner. 

·       Half-Termly Celebrations: Every half term, we will share a "Palmer Celebration Letter" featuring photos and 

highlights of the enriching learning opportunities taking place across the school. This way, you can easily find the 

information you need and still have a dedicated update to celebrate our pupils' achievements. 

As we move forward into the academic year, please remember that our doors are always open to discuss any 

questions or concerns you may have. We value open communication and collaboration between home and school, 

as it plays a pivotal role in our children's success. Together, we will make this school year a memorable and 

enriching experience for every pupil at Palmer Academy. 

  

Headteacher 

Anne Higginbotham 

Headteacher 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 


